
Today is Mission Sunday. A second collection will be 

taken for Missio Scotland, baskets are clearly marked. 
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Today’s readings: 

Jeremiah 31: 7-9 

I will comfort the blind and the lame as I lead them back 

Response to the psalm: What marvels the Lord 

worked for us. Indeed we were glad 

Hebrews 5:1-6 

You are a priest of the order of Melchizedek, and for 

ever. 

Mark 10: 46-52 

Master, let me see again 

Question of the week: 

Adults: Do I realize that my gratitude can 

help others to believe? 

 

Children: What do I like most about the 

story of Bartimaeus? Why?  
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We remember all those who are sick,  

We remember those who have died recently: 

Mgr. Peter Smith; Jim Jordan; Francis Murphy; Thomas 

Moore; Jim McNairney; Isobel Eads; Margaret Miller;      

Sharon Stairs;  

And the month’s mind of:  Isabella Flannery 

And those whose anniversaries occur at this time: 

Cathie O’Donnell; William Flannery; James Marr; Patrick 

“Tommy” Keegan; Hannah Murray;  

 

If you would like to have an intimation included in this short 

weekly newsletter, please email the details to 

ollourdes@rcag.org.uk by Thursday. 

Welcome to Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 

Welcome back! Please join us when you can in person as we 

continue to share in and grow stronger in our faith. 

  

Sunday Masses: 

Vigil Mass 5.30 p.m. 

Sunday 9.30, 11.30 (live streamed) & 6 p.m. 

  

Weekdays (live streaming continues this week): 

Monday 7 p.m. 

Tuesday-Friday 10a.m. 

Saturday 12 noon 

 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation remains available to you during 

this time. To arrange a time for this, contact Fr. David at the 

parish house where we can celebrate the Sacrament at the front 

door with suitable privacy and social distancing.  

 From Monday 9th August, the Scottish Government have 

removed social distancing guidelines allowing us to gather 

again without restrictions on numbers. Face coverings,     

sanitising and contact tracing remain in place. For weekday 

Masses, there is no need to book. However, it would be a 

huge help if you are able to book online for Sunday Masses 

(quite simply to save our volunteers taking everyone’s     

details as you arrive). Telephone bookings will no longer be 

taken. Thank you for your assistance and understanding. 

On Thursday 28 October 2021, SPUC Scotland will hold 

the Annual Torchlight Procession to remember the lives 

lost from abortion over the last 54 years. Gathering at 

George Square, Glasgow, from 6pm, Rosary will com-

mence at 6.30pm followed by the procession at 7pm to 

St Andrew's Cathedral, where Mass will begin at 

7.30pm. All are welcome. For further information, 

please contact SPUC Scotland on 0141 221 2094." 


